
 

Passenger Information 
 
 

Change of operator  
 
Service 32 – Chelmsford – Ongar 
from Sunday 31 July 2023  

 
Essex County Council would like to notify 
passengers that Service 32 will be operated 
by Stephensons of Essex from the above 
date.  
 
Please be aware this service will not serve 
Chignall Estate and alternative services are 
available. 
For a copy of the timetable please visit 
www.traveline.info   

 
If you have any queries, then please contact us on: Essex County Council 
– 0345 603 7631 passenger.transport@essex.gov.uk  
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